From: Sara Isherwood [[| | G

Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2001 12:27 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate Inquiry - ABC management

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in regard to the Senate inquiry underway into the ‘Methods of appointment to
the ABC Board. I am interested in doing all possible to enhance public confidence in the
independence and representativeness of the ABC as the national Broadcaster. Inherent in
my concern is the importance of having a management board free of a political agenda.

I value the ABC as an independent, quality media source and place it's integrity and
strength as a broadcaster high on the national agenda, both in relation to informing and
educating the public, and also in providing a balanced perspective in the media.

Thankyou,

Yours Sincerely,

Sara Isherwood





